
Our Small Groups are  going 
strong!  Come join us on 
Sundays at 3:30 p.m. 

These are at the same time 
as AWANA & Youth Group 
so people with children are 

able to attend.  

All classes are co-ed  except the Ladies  Bible Study. 

Flickering Lamps -Discipleship Class  -  Ken Wilkes  

Video Bible Lesson & Crochet/Knit Time  -  Ira Kelly 

Ladies Bible Study  -  Lisa Matthew 

Right Now Media  - Pastor Bradley 

You may sign up on line at hlbconline.org, call the 

church office at 843.797.2982 (If no answer, leave a 

message at option zero), or just show up and we’ll     

direct you to the class you want to be a part of.  

It’s Baby Bottle time again!  
Make sure you pick up a 
baby bottle (located at the 
front of the church), place 
your loose change or even 
paper money in the bottle 
and bring it back to church.  

This money helps   support the Low Country Preg-
nancy Center.  It helps counsel would be parents 
and helps them choose life over an abortion!   
Please give as the Lord leads.    

Come in March as Pastor Bradley 

brings us a sermon series entitled  

“Jesus: The Worthy One”.   

On What Basis Are You Here?  

One intriguing person in the Pas-
sion account is the thief on the 
cross whom Jesus promised a 
same-day entrance to paradise 
(see Luke 23:43). Pastor and   ra-
dio host Alistair Begg says he 

can’t wait to meet that man and ask how every-
thing unfolded. “You were cussing [Jesus] out 
with your friend,” Begg says. “You’ve never been 
in a Bible study. You’ve never been     baptized. 
You didn’t know a thing about church member-
ship, and yet you made it!” 

In a sermon, Begg pictures an imaginary angel at 
the pearly gates, growing frustrated during the 
sinful thief’s entrance interview. After     receiving 
no clear answers from the thief about doctrines 
such as justification, the angel finally asks, “On 
what basis are you here?” The thief simply re-
plies, “The man on the middle cross said I can 

Darrell Cheeks, missionary to the Philippines, will be with us on 

Wednesday, 6 March for our Mission in Motion meeting.  Join us to  

show our support for his ministry.  Darrell has been stateside for  

several months to have surgery.  He is truly looking forward to 

getting back to the people he loves and has a passion for.  

PBs Proclamation 
 
Dear Faith Family, 
 
I am so excited for March! We will 
be starting a new sermon series 

called Jesus: The Worthy One. We will spend the 
entire month discussing Jesus all month long. 
This will   include our Passion Week services. 
March  28th will be our Maundy Thursday ser-
vice. We will take communion and have a foot 
washing just as Jesus washed His disciples feet. 
I know this may be awkward at first. This is a 
humbling opportunity. I challenge you to pray 
and be obedient during the service. If you have 
never been part of a service like this it can seem 
strange in today's climate. However, set your-
self in a historical context and it makes perfect 
sense. Back then an act of service was to wash 
the feet of those who had traveled a 
long distance. We will be able to participate and 
follow the example of Jesus. 
 
We will also have a Good Friday service the day   
after and then on Sunday we will celebrate that 
Christ arose!! We will start with a sunrise service 
and after that we will share breakfast together. 
After  Sunday School we will have an Easter   
Musical     during our 11 a.m. service. We have 
planned an amazing time of worship on this day.  
 
Our job between now and Easter will be to identi-
fy and pray for four people that we want to invite 
to Easter Sunday. We invite them, we sit with 
them, and we encourage & thank them when they 
attend.   
 
Our big event after Easter will be our revival. I 
have included a save the date so you can put it 
on your calendars.  
 
I want to share a quote with you. "My faith rests 
not in what I am, or shall be, or feel, or know, but 
in what Christ is, in what He has done, and in 
what He is  doing for me." ~ Charles Spurgeon  
 
Meditate on this quote and realize that Jesus is 
all we need. Faith alone in Christ alone! 
 
I pray you all have a great month and know I love 
you and I am praying for you! 
 
Pastor Bradley  
 

Fiona Sorbala, missionary for Chosen People 

Ministries, will be here on 20 March to do a 

presentation of the Last Supper elements 

and what they all represent.   Please come 

and support this vital ministry to the Jewish 

people.   

Due to circumstances beyond our control 

the fundraiser luncheon had to be moved, 

again.  The new date is 17 March 2024,    

immediately following the morning worship 

service. This is a fundraiser for the Boston 

Mission Trip in June.  Your original ticket is 

good If you didn’t get a ticket yet see Ira 

Kelly.  The cost is $15 for 13 y.o. and up and 

$5 for 12 and under.   
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OFFICE HOURS:  

MONDAY  -  THURSDAY  9 a.m.  -  2 p.m.  

Attention ALL women 14 years and 
older!   Learn how to improve your 
prayer life through using Bible 
verses.  Join us  on Thursdays at 
6:30 p.m. in the fellowship hall.   

For more information see Jeanmarie Luther.    

ALL MEN ARE INVITED!  
Join us for our weekly Bible 
Study.  We eat, have Bible 
study and lift each other up 
every Tuesday night at 6.  
Please see David Luther for 
more details.   

The Harbour Light 

You are invited to be a part of our Outreach 
Night every Monday. We will meet in the  
Fellowship hall at 6 p.m.  Everyone can do 
something; prayer, writing cards, making 
phone calls, and more.   

In doing so, you will have the opportunity 
to obey Jesus' Great Commission.   

Everyone 50 years and older is invited to 
join us in the Fellowship Hall at 11:30 a.m. 
every Thursday.  We have a devotion time, 
food, and games.  Please invite friends to 
come with you. 
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Join us at 6:00 p.m.  

Friday, 19 March as 

we discover why we 

call “Good Friday” 

good.   

Join us at 6:00 p.m., in the 
Sanctuary, on Thursday, 18 
March as we celebrate two of 
the ordinances of Christ.  
Communion (The Lord’s     
Supper) and foot washing.   

Easter Sunday 
Be here bright and early as we celebrate the     

Resurrection of Christ!   After our Sunrise Service, 

we will be having breakfast in the Fellowship Hall.   

Our Sunday School classes will be at the normal 

time as will our Sunday a.m. Worship Service.     

There will be no AWANA or Small Groups Easter Sunday. 

We will be having the regular schedule of services on Palm 

Sunday, including  AWANA & Small Groups. 


